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BATHGATE WEST NURSERY SCHOOL

63 MILLBURN ROAD

BATHGATE

West Lothian



EH48 2AF

Tel: 01506 652004



e-mail: wlbathgatewest.ns@westlothian.org.uk
Head Teacher: Mr Greg Welsh
Dear Parents/Carers
Happy New Year to you all! We trust that you enjoyed a memorable Christmas.
Our team would like to thank everyone for all the lovely gifts and kind regards given to us all at Christmas time. They are very much appreciated. 

PEEP Group
PEEP 4s will continue this term – see “Dates for the Diary”.  
Lending Library
Our Lending Library will continue on Tuesdays each week.
Bathgate Procession
Keep an eye out for our ‘big ideas’ sheet in the entrance hall, requesting ideas from our children and families for the procession in June.  We know it’s really early to be thinking about this, but a lot of planning and hard work goes into preparing for this day. This sheet will be taken down on Friday 23rd January for final decision making!
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We would like to remind you that although the weather is very cold and sometimes wet, we still aim to take the children outdoors on most days, as this is part of their daily learning. With this in mind, can we ask that children are appropriately dressed for outdoor play (wellies, gloves, hats, etc). Thank you!
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Once again, the changing weather will provide opportunities for learning through investigation, discussion and observation, during our Woolly Hats and Tartan Scarves topic. We will also be learning some Scottish songs and rhymes, in preparation for Burns Day, and we will be celebrating this on Thursday 22nd January, just before our ‘Celebrations’ topic commences. Children are invited to wear something tartan/Scottish on this day.
Stay & Play Week

Lists are available for you to put your name down in a preferred time slot, so don’t delay – we’re looking forward to welcoming you into the nursery for a wee play with your child. Stay and Play will take place week beginning 26th January, Monday to Friday.
Keeping You Up-to-date
We are aiming to update our Nursery Blog regularly; you can access news, information and newsletters on our site: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/NurseryNatter/  
ECO Group
The Eco group is continuing to collect stamps for recycling and raising money for charity. We are also collecting used Christmas Cards for the Woodland Trust, who will plant 1 tree for every 1000 cards recycled, so if friends or family have any Christmas cards waiting to be thrown out please bring them in for us to recycle.The Eco group are continuing to collect stamps for recycling and raising money for charity. We are also collecting used Christmas Cards for the Woodland Trust, who will plant 1 tree for every 1000 cards recycled, so if friends or family have any Christmas cards waiting to be thrown out please bring them in for us to recycle.The Eco group are continuing to collect stamps for recycling and raising money for charity. We are also collecting used Christmas Cards for the Woodland Trust, who will plant 1 tree for every 1000 cards recycled, so if friends or family have any Christmas cards waiting to be thrown out please bring them in for us to recycle.The Eco group are continuing to collect stamps for recycling and raising money for charity. We are also collecting used Christmas Cards for the Woodland Trust, who will plant 1 tree for every 1000 cards recycled, so if friends or family have any Christmas cards waiting to be thrown out please bring them in for us to recycle.The Eco group are continuing to collect stamps for recycling and raising money for charity. We are also collecting used Christmas Cards for the Woodland Trust, who will plant 1 tree for every 1000 cards recycled, so if friends or family have any Christmas cards waiting to be thrown out please bring them in for us to recycle.The Eco group are continuing to collect stamps for recycling and raising money for charity. We are also collecting used Christmas Cards for the Woodland Trust, who will plant 1 tree for every 1000 cards recycled, so if friends or family have any Christmas cards waiting to be thrown out please bring them in for us to recycle.
Winter “Bugs”
Once again we would like to remind you that it is very important that all parents/ carers adhere strictly to the WLC policy and guidelines on sickness.  If any child has vomiting/diarrhoea they should not return to nursery until 48 hours after the symptoms have ceased.  This helps to prevent infection spreading among the other children at the nursery.
Thorough hand-washing and personal hygiene should be followed by all parents/carers and children at all times. If everyone works together in this way, we will help to keep our children, parents/carers and staff healthy and sickness free. If your child is going to be absent from nursery please contact the nursery informing us of the reason for his/her absence.  If we do not hear from you by 9.30am/12.50pm, a member of staff will try to contact you. It is, however, preferable if you make contact with us. 
Snack / Toy Fund Money
If you wish to pay snack money on a termly basis, the amounts involved would be:

January to Easter:
12 weeks
:
£18.00

Easter to Summer:
10 weeks
:
£13.50
General
Please remember to empty your child’s tray on a regular basis, so as not to miss notices and letters, and most importantly, your child’s hard work and creativity!

Also, could we make an appeal for boxes of tissues – your donations will be very much appreciated.

May we ask that all contact details are kept up-to-date, especially mobile telephone numbers.  It is vital that the children’s details are correct in case of emergency.
Many Thanks,

The Nursery Team

Dates for the Diary

	Date
	Time
	Event

	
	
	

	Thurs, 8th Jan
	Both Sessions
	Children return to nursery

	
	
	

	Wed, 14th Jan
	Both Sessions
	PEEP 4s

	
	Both Sessions
	Childsmile Toothbrushing Team Visiting

	
	
	

	Wed, 21st Jan
	Both Session
	PEEP 4s 

	Thurs, 22nd Jan
	Both Sessions
	Burns Celebrations

	
	
	

	Week beginning 

Mon, 26th Jan
	Stay & Play Week

	Wed, 28th Jan
	Both sessions
	PEEP 4s 

	
	
	

	Wed, 4th Feb
	Both sessions
	PEEP 4s

	
	Both Sessions
	Drumming Workshop

	
	
	

	Wed, 11th Feb
	Both sessions
	PEEP 4s

	
	
	

	FRI, 13th  Feb 
MON, 16th Feb


	MID TERM BREAK 
Children return to nursery on Tuesday, 17th February


